
ADDENDUM SUMMARY 

 

 

1. The project timeline increased from 60 days to 120 calendar days from the notice to 

proceed date 

2. The quantities for N. Palmetto Street have been revised/corrected. The strip map limits 

are still correct.  

3. Ruston Place has been removed from the contract 

4. Additional line items have been added to Sebring St. to relieve flooding concerns in this 

area. 

5. The deadline for questions has been extended to Tuesday March 3, 2020 @ 12:00 PM. 

 

*If you have any questions you can email me directly at mhalter@summervillesc.gov. 


